3090 N Goliad St.
Suite 102, PMD #841
Rockwall, TX 75087

January 6th, 2025

Donald J. Trump

The Trump Organization
725 Fifth Avenue

New York, NY 10022

Dear President Trump and Administration,

We, the members of the Homeschool Freedom Coalition, are writing to express our strong
support for the dissolution of the U.S. Department of Education. We believe this action
would not only align with principles of small government and state rights but would also
enhance the educational landscape for all American families, particularly those who choose
homeschooling.

The Department of Education has historically expanded its reach into areas that should
remain within state jurisdiction, often at the expense of educational innovation and parental
control. Homeschooling, which thrives on flexibility and tailored education, has been
disproportionately affected by federal regulations that do not account for the unique nature
of home education.

We, members of the Homeschool Freedom Coalition, advocate for:

e Returning control of education to the states, allowing them to foster
environments where educational innovation can flourish without federal constraints.

e Protecting and expanding homeschooling freedoms, ensuring that families can
educate their children according to their values, beliefs, and educational
philosophies without undue federal oversight.

e Promoting a system where education is driven by community needs rather than
bureaucratic mandates, fostering a more responsive and effective educational
system.



We urge you to consider these points and support the dissolution of the Department of
Education. This action would not only empower states but would also reaffirm the rights of
parents to direct the education of their children, particularly in the context of homeschooling.

Sincerely,

Emily Fort

Executive Director

Homeschool Freedom Coalition
HomeschoolFreedomCoaliton.org

Over 900+ Petition Signers (see attached)



